
March 24, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As stated in previous emails, we are still hoping and planning to run Nobles Day Camp, as scheduled.

As Governor Baker has issued a stay-at-home advisory and closed all non-essential businesses, we are hopeful these 
efforts will help to slow the curve of this pandemic.   Like all of us, we are in a watch and wait position regarding how 
long this will continue.

We are closely monitoring and waiting for any guidance and/or mandates from Governor Baker and/or the 
Department of Public Health, who licenses all summer programs.  

If for any reason we cannot offer camp this summer, we want to reassure you that we will relax our refund policy.   
We would issue a full refund or credit to the summer of 2021 (your choice) of any money you have already paid (this 
includes deposits and any tuition). 

If in the event we are not able to offer our traditional Nobles Day Camp program, we are carefully considering 
alternative programming options that we could offer in the summer, if it is deemed safe to do so.

As always, feel free to contact us at camp@nobles.edu with any questions you may have.   
We hope you and your family are finding an opportunity to play, connect and enjoy time with each other as we 
eagerly anticipate the summer!

All the best,

Emily Parker, Director       
Claire Trainor, Assistant Director      
Colleen Collins, Administrator
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